
Jan. 6     Deacons’ Meeting / PPS PrayerWalk  

Jan. 9     Family Friendly Wednesday Resumes 

Jan. 20            Deposit for Student & Kids Camp Due 

Jan. 30            Feed the Teachers 

Feb. 3     Deacons’ Meeting 

Feb. 9             Disaster Relief Training, FBC Gautier 

Feb. 23           Disaster Relief Training, Hillcrest BC, Byram 

 

December 30, 2018 



SUNDAY,  DECEMBER  30 
 10:30 a.m.    Worship / Lord’s Supper 
 

WEDNESDAY,  JANUARY 2 
                          NO ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK 
 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 4 
  7:30 a.m.     Men’s Prayer Group  
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Our journey through the entire 
Bible is COMPLETE! It was an 
exciting journey. Our prayer is that 
each person has grown in their 
knowledge of the Bible and devel-
oped the habit to reading the Bible 
every day. Sermons from this se-
ries are available online at 
www.petalfbc.com, on our Face-
book page or the church app.  

Disaster Re-
lief Training 
Events for 
2019 will be 
held Febru-
ary 9 at FBC 
Gautier and 

February 23 at Hillcrest Baptist 
Church in Byram. No registration 
needed. Cost is $20 per person. 
Call 601-292-3335 for info. 

Camp is for children who have com-
pleted 2nd to 5th grade. Contact Den-

ise with questions. 

13 Men & 8 Women are needed 
IMMEDIATELY to be mentors. 
Applications are on the table in the 
foyer. If you have taken an appli-
cation, please turn it to the office 
ASAP.  

Ordination 

for Josh Smith 

January 20 

6:00 p.m. 

Volunteers are needed to deliver 
boxed-lunches to the school. Call the 

office to sign up to help. 

Give a year-end gift above 
your regular tithe to help us 
finish out 2018 on a strong 
note. Our goal is $90,000+ 
which will set the tone for 
2019 and help us plan for the 
first part of the year. To be 
counted and posted in 2018, 
all gifts must be GIVEN TODAY or POSTMARKED no later than Mon-

day, December 31. This includes online giving as well. 

Thanks to everyone who gave to 
the Lottie Moon Christmas Offer-
ing. Our total for 2018 was: 

$23,115.18. Every penny given 
goes to support our missionaries 
around the world. Copies of 
Prayerpoints are on the lobby ta-
ble. It provides daily requests from 
IMB workers. 

Church Office Closed 

December 31 & January 1 


